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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

Planning is underway to install 2 new demountable classrooms at Ajuga School.  

The new classrooms will provide 2 additional teaching spaces —one will also include toilet 
and laundry facilities.  

Installation will begin with delivery of the buildings onto the school site via Roy Watts Road 
from 8 to 11 October (Spring School Holidays).  

A mobile crane will lift the buildings from trucks onto brick footings.  

The demountables will be connected to water, electrical, data and sewerage systems during 
Term 4.  

Work is expected to be complete by 1 November.  

We will ensure works are carried out safely and efficiently to minimise 
impacts to the community.  

￼For more information on how construction will be managed, visit the School 

Infrastructure website: Managing construction impacts in your community 
(nsw.gov.au). 

As an added safety measure, the demountable classrooms will be 
temporarily fenced off while work is carried out. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

 

 

 

 


